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What are econsumer.gov and Consumer Planet Sentinel?
On April 24, 2001, 13 countries1 and the OECD (Organization for Economic Cooperation and Development) launched an international effort to gather and share cross-border e-commerce complaints.  The project’s main purpose is to improve cross-border coordination of consumer law enforcement, and thus bolster consumer confidence in e-commerce.  The project has two components:  a public website (www.econsumer.gov) and a secure government website (Consumer Planet Sentinel).  


econsumer.gov:  This public site provides an online complaint form, Internet-related consumer education materials, contact information for consumer protection authorities in IMSN (International Marketing Supervision Network) countries, and general information about consumer protection in those countries.  Thanks to translation support from Canada, Mexico, and Switzerland, consumers can file complaints and access information in English, French, German, and Spanish.  Since its unveiling, econsumer.gov has received more than 900 complaints.  


Consumer Planet Sentinel:  Using the FTC’s consumer complaint database network, the incoming complaints are shared through this government website with participating consumer protection authorities that have signed a confidentiality agreement.  The government site also allows participating agencies to communicate with each other and exchange investigative information.  Through the database, member agencies have learned valuable information.  For example, of the approximately 722 complaints received in the first seven months, 34% of those complaints involved catalog sales and 18% of complaints involved sale of computer equipment and software.  Moreover, 37% of consumers paid for their transactions by credit card. 

How can Latin American nations participate in this project?

The econsumer.gov project is still in its pilot phase.  The project members are in the process of establishing how to incorporate new countries.  In the meantime, Latin American government agencies can help boost consumer confidence in e-commerce by promoting econsumer.gov within the region.  If Latin American consumers learn about this website, they will be able to:  (1) gain information on how to shop online safely; (2) file a complaint in Spanish against a company located elsewhere in the world; and in many cases (3) make direct contact with the consumer protection agency in the country where the company is located.  To learn more about this project and how to get involved, please contact Pablo Zylberglait, of the United States Federal Trade Commission, at pzylberglait@ftc.gov, or (202) 326-3260.














































	1 The project’s founding members are consumer protection agencies from Australia, Canada, Denmark, Finland, Hungary, Korea, Mexico, New Zealand, Norway, Sweden, Switzerland, the United Kingdom and the United States.  Japan has since joined the project.
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